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Students Encouraged to Apply for Loudoun County ‘Youth in Government Day’  
 

Loudoun County is offering high school students the opportunity to gain first-hand 
knowledge of their local government by participating in Youth in Government Day, Tuesday, May 
3, 2022.  

 
Students in grades 9-12 are invited to apply for the event, which offers students the chance 

to meet members of the Board of Supervisors and attend the Board’s business meeting May 3. The 
students will also meet county staff members to learn about county government departments as well 
as careers they might be interested in pursuing. Participants in the event will also actively 
participate in a problem-solving exercise involving real-world challenges faced by local 
governments. 
   

The deadline to apply to participate in the event is Friday, April 22, 2022.  
 
More information, including an online application form to be filled out by students and their 

parents or guardians, may be found at loudoun.gov/teens. 
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